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Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to let you know that [Insert School Name] is now Cyber Essentials certified.
You may recall that I wrote to you previously about Cyber Essentials, the scheme which is supported by the National Cyber Security Centre (NCSC) and can help to protect organisations from up to 80% of cyber-attacks.
With a global increase in cyber-attacks, I am delighted that [Insert School Name] is certified as meeting the essential controls which will offer our school community reassurance that we, as a school, are doing what we can to keep our school safe and secure. 
I would like to thank all the staff that have worked hard to evaluate our current systems, review our processes and procedures and have been dedicated to improving our school cyber security. 
If you would like to know more about how you can protect yourself at home, please visit the NCSC website at: https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/section/information-for/individuals-families


Yours sincerely,


Headteacher
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